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The Pike Street hillclimb will not be affected by the new Elliott/Western

connector.  The pedestrian connection along Pine Street, which currently

passes underneath the existing Viaduct structure, will now connect with

the Elliott/Western connector before descending the hill to Alaskan Way. 

It is assumed a signalized pedestrian crossing will be provided at this

location, to provide safe crossings for pedestrians.

Under the Bored Tunnel Alternative the ultimate design of the

Elliott/Western connector is part of the City of Seattle's Central

Waterfront Project. 

 

SR 99: Alaskan Way Viaduct Replacement Project

Final EIS - Appendix T 2010 Comments and Responses July 2011


